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Recently Deceased 
Eileen Donnelly  

Sr. Kathleen Bourne  

Gerry Wynne 

Johnny Doherty  

Mary Rock  
Eamonn McGuckian  

Eamonn O’Brien  

Robert Holland  

Thomas Fagan  

 

Anniversaries  

James Manzor  

Vera Massey  

Eugune Parletti  
Ignatius O’Kane  

Kathleen O;Donovan  

Margaret Carty  

Desmond Brannigan  

James & Mary Brannigan  

Luke O’Hanlon  

Months Mind  

Vera Drohan  

 

May they rest in peace. 

 
COURTYARD CAFÉ SUNDAY 

OPENING  
We are delighted to 
announce our 
Parish Café is now 
open again on 
Sunday mornings after 
all our Masses we hope you will 
drop in and support them. 

IRELANDS BIGGEST 
COFFEE MORNING FOR 
YOUR LOCAL HOSPICE 
THURSDAY 19TH SEPT 
2013 

       John & Geraldine 
Boland 35 Glendown Ave are 
hosting a coffee morning from 
10.30am to 1.30pm Please drop in 
and support. 

The Courtyard Café in Parish 
Centre are also raising funds for 

the Hospice Coffee morning next 
Thursday 19th Sept from 8am to 
3pm please drop in during the day 
and support them. 

Dates for Diary this Week  

---------------------------------
Morning Prayer will be recited 
in the Church   each morning 

Monday to Friday at 9.00am all 

are welcome 

--------------------------------- 
Monday evening adoration 

takes place from 7pm to 9pm 
each Monday in Church 

--------------------------------- 
Divine Mercy Holy Hour will take 
place each Tuesday in Church   
from 3pm to 4pm  

Christian Meditation Group 

meets each Tuesday evening in 
Room 3 Parish Centre at 8pm 

All are Welcome  
------------------------------------- 

Our next Family 
Mass takes place 
here next Sunday 

22nd September at 
12.00pm and we 
especially invite 

parents with young 
children to join us for our 

family Mass  

 

Our First Taize Mass 
for new season 
will take place 

here on Sunday 
29th Sept at 
7.30pm  

The Taize Group 
are looking for new singers if 

you are interested 
please come along 
to their rehearsals 

on 19th or 26th Sept 
in Room 3 in Parish 

Centre from 8-9pm  
 

THE PRIORY INSTITUTE - bringing 
theology home! 
 If you wish to study theology by distance 
learning, please register right away to 
secure your place on the programme. 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to 
accept applications after the 
application deadline (23 September 
2013). Remember, we are here for you 
if you have any queries about our 
programmes. 
 Phone:   (01) 404 8124 
eMail:     
enquiries@prioryinstitute.com 
Web:      www.prioryinstitute.ie 
  
We hope you can join us on this 
exciting journey of studying theology 
by distance learning. 

 

The Local Conference of the 

St Vincent De Paul Society 

wish to acknowledge with 

thanks the sum of €1475 

taken up at its monthly 

outdoor collection last 

weekend. 
Dublin Dynamics is a NEW choir for 

Teenagers. The choir will 

be singing Rock, Pop and 

Gospel music and will 

rehearse on Tuesdays 

6.30-8 in Templeogue, 

venue still to be confirmed. 10 week term 

costs €50. Singers and musicians (guitar, 

bass, keyboard, drums, and melody 

instrument) boys and girls interested in 

joining can contact  

  

Nicola White by email 

dublindynamics@gmail.com 

 

 

St Joseph’s Parish Terenure are holding a 

Culture Night In St Joseph’s Church Terenure 

on Fri 20th Sept at 7.30pm Adm Free  

Reading by Hugh McCullough from memories 

of Terenure and Organ Recital by Peter Mc 

Bride  

Templeogue & District Active 

Retirement Association are seeking 

new members. Have you retired 

recently? Why not come and join us? We 

have lots of activities. To hear about 

them and see if something catches your 

fancy come along to one of our 

meetings. We meet every 2nd and 4th 

Monday in St Mary’s Rugby Club, 

Templeville Road at 11am you are 

especially welcome to attend on Monday 

23rd September. Men and Women equally 

welcome. 

The Annual Collection for Crosscare – 

the Social Care Agency of the Dublin 

Diocese will be at all Masses Next 

Weekend (21st /22nd Sept) and will replace 

the normal Share Collection 

St Mac Dara’s College are 

Fundraising for a 

Defibrillator  –      

 Old Mobile Phones Needed 

Do you have any old mobile 

phones lying around that you 

have no more use for St Mac 

Dara’s Community College are 

fundraising for a Defibrillator for the 

college and are in great need of all your 

old phones you can drop them into the 

parish office or directly up to the college   

mailto:dublindynamics@gmail.com

